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Holton Community Forum Set on Elementary School Improvements

(KNZA)--A community forum is set in Holton Tuesday evening, October 29th to receive input on a
possible new elementary school building.

The forum will take place from 6:30 to 7:30 at the Colorado Elementary School.

According to the USD 336 Web site, the intent of the forum is to retrieve input for a comprehensive
improvements plan.

Olathe-based Hollis and Miller Architects, who were recently selected to oversee plans for the
project, will serve as facilitators at the forum.

USD 336 patrons are encouraged to attend the meeting to provide their input.
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